
 

December 14, 2020 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Coca-Cola Bottlers Japan Holdings Inc. 

 

Regarding an article today 

 

There has been a report on online version of Nippon Keizai Shimbun that CCBJH may sell 

its Q’sai health and skincare business. However, it is not disclosed by us.  

 

This item is scheduled to be resolved at our board of directors meeting to be held tomorrow. 

Whenever any decisions are made that require disclosure, we will make a timely 

announcement accordingly. 

 

End 

 


